
 

Wherever there is hardship or injustice 

Salvos will live, love and fight  

Alongside others 

To transform Australia one life at time 

With the love of Jesus 

 

BE THE CHANGE  
The Salvation Army founder William Booth always understood that God’s love was                 

to be offered to others; that people in real despair need real hope, and real hope is             

released through love-filled, practical action.                                                                                     

In 1886, Booth called Salvationists to give sacrificially, to deny themselves so that they 

could offer God’s love to a hurting world. Funds raised through the Self Denial Appeal  

support the mission and community development work of The Salvation Army in                   

developing countries around the world.          

The theme for this year’s appeal is Be the Change.                                                                   

The Self Denial Appeal is your  opportunity to ‘be the change’ in the world. 



JOURNEYING TOGETHER  IN PRAYER                                                                                

Please pray for Kylie Y,  Tam McD,  who                
have recently had surgery and will be               
have ongoing treatment, your prayers                 
would be appreciated.                                 

Please pray for those who are unable to attend the 
meetings, Ruth H,  Evelyn W, Ron T,  Fay F, Stuart and 
Joyce D, Basil and Anne B,  Margaret S,  Dulcie and 
Alan D,  Dirk and  Glenda D, Irene F,  Carmel L, Graeme 
O, Colin  and Ann P,  Major Leona S and Norm S.   

Self Denial In 2018 our Corps generously gave $44 306 toward 

the Self Denial Appeal. This year we believe that we can increase 
this by 10% and will make our goal $48 736.                                                                               
Will you prayerfully seek God’s heart as you consider your                      
sacrificial gift to the Self Denial Appeal this year?   

Thank you for your generous support 

The Self Denial Appeal 2018 raised more than $3.5 million in Australia alone. 

The following Mission Support projects were funded in the 2017-18 financial year: 

 Ministry training for corps leaders in Tanzania 
 Property repairs to five corps buildings and two officers’ quarters in Tanzania 
 Repairs to four existing vehicles, and purchase of six motorbikes in Tanzania 
 Corps property renovations for the Riga 2 Corps in Latvia 
 Vehicle purchased for South East Division of PNG 
 Vehicle purchased for the driving school in PNG 
Other Projects 

Evangelism training for India Northern is in 2018-19 financial year 

Officers’ health and wellbeing for Indonesia was funded in this financial year, but from the 2017 
Christmas Day offering. 

The following Community Development projects were funded from the Self Denial  Re-
serve in the 2017-18 financial year: 

 Drug prevention program research project in India 
 SIMBA anti-human trafficking project in Kenya 
 Child protection consultation in Tanzania 
 Capacity-building program for communities to mitigate the effects of HIV/AIDS in Swaziland 
 Corps-based community development project in Pakistan 
 Sustainable WASH and food security project in Malawi 
Integrated community livelihood development project in Myanmar  

REMINDER:  LIFT DOORS 

We needed to have the lift door   
in the garage repaired  this week.   
This resulted in an expensive   
repair.  The lift is needed for 
those who cannot or are unable 
use the stairs.                                               
Please do not pull the doors 
open. The lift doors open slowly 
and automatically on all floors. 



                                            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                        GOD’S 

SPORTS AREA                                                  

 CELEBRATING 9 YEARS 

On Sunday 3 March GSA celebrates its 9 year  

anniversary, and would love to see as many  

people there to celebrate.  Commissioner 

Tracey Tidd will be the guest as she shares a 

little of her testimony/life journey.  Join us 

Sun 3 March, 5.30pm at Brisbane City Temple 

Reminder:   



Weekly at BCT  
SUNDAY  

 9.30am  Primary, Kids Connection  

                Junior Soldiers  

      Life Group/Corps Cadets 

  9.30am  Coffee & Chat 

  9.30am  Prayer Meeting  

10.45am  Morning Worship                         
 

MONDAY                                                                   
 

TUESDAY 

  6.30pm Youth Connect Group 

                 & Bible Study  
    

WEDNESDAY  

11.00am  Open House     

      ‘Community Lunch’   

  7.00pm  Songster Rehearsal  

  8.30pm  Band Rehearsal    
 

THURSDAY  

  9.30am   mainly music for                         
        babies & preschoolers,        

FRIDAY  

   7.00pm  Factory Youth Group/Church                            
 

DIARY DATES  

Mar    3   -  BCT Band Capt Burke Park 2pm  

Mar    8  -   Qld Mission Fellowship  

Mar  16  -   BCT Band visit to Nambour Corps      

                  ‘125 year Celebration’  

Mar  23   -  BCT Seniors River Cruise  

Mar  29-30 Youth Councils Riverview   

Apr    7   -   Self Denial Altar Service 

In  the  EVENT of a FIRE  proceed to the CLOSEST EXIT                                                                 
ASSEMBLE  across the road  from BCT in the forecourt of  180 Ann St  /                              

Do Not evacuate BCT Car Park  /  Do Not use the Lift. 

Brisbane City Parking                                        

Queens Plaza  $5.00                                    

[bring ticket to BCT for validation] 

     Entry Edward St Height 2.2mtrs                                

King George Square                                                                  

Entries  Roma & Adelaide Str  Hgt 1.93mtrs  $5 

Sat & Sun  (no validation required)            

Brisbane City Temple Corps                

167 Ann St Brisbane 4000                                                    

Majors Scott & Sharon Allen                    

m: 0416 133 938 Scott  m:0408133 936 Sharon                             

P: 3221 3461  GPO Box 379 Brisbane 4001                                   

bctsalvos@gmail.com Find us on Facebook   

www.salvos.org.au/brisbanecitytemple  

For Your Comfort  -  A parents room is on the left of the foyer and                                           

bathrooms are downstairs one level. A lift is available for those not good on stairs                                        

with access through the main worship hall. 


